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November 2020

Dear WEH Families,

We hope this update finds you all well and safe during a time in which restrictions 
and guidance continue to evolve throughout the province, within the region and 
our community. Elevated case counts are a reminder to us all, that we must 
continue to follow the measures put in place to keep us all safe. Thank you, 
families, for taking daily precautions - self screening for yourself and your 
child(ren) and limiting your own family contact to minimize risks and transmission.

In addition to the self screening tool 
(https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/),that you can use to self assess, 
there have been some updates to the Covid protocols and there are some changes 
to note, depending on symptoms. Please refer to, ?My Child Did Not Pass the 
Covid-19 Screening? Now What? and the ?What Do I Do If my Child is Sick?? on 
pages 2-7 of this newsletter.

When we have a Covid case at  school:

All our efforts to implement safety protocols are intended to minimize risk and 
spread.  Once a Covid case is identified within a school there is a response plan in 
place for us to follow.  Durham Region Public Health, DDSB Superintendents and 
our school administration team work together in conjunction with our Public 
Health Nurse to provide the necessary information for Public Health to complete 
Contact Tracing and to ensure that communication of the event can be relayed to 
affected individuals and families.

There are a number of resources and updates available for families to access on 
the Durham Region Covid Update page 
(https://www.durham.ca/en/health-and-wellness/novel-coronavirus-update.aspx).

Wishing everyone a safe week and month ahead.  At any time, if you have any 
questions, thoughts or concerns, please contact us at the school (905.728.4532) or 
through email.

Stay well!

Trina Lewis (Principal) and Michael Loscavo (Vice Principal)













School Com m unit y Council

ALL ARE WELCOME!

Next Meeting: December 7th 2020 at 6:00 

The SCC is a group of interested parents, guardians 
and school members who meet once a month.  This 
advisory body plans fundraising and student activities, 
working together to make the school a better place for 
all.

MEETING LINK WILL BE SENT ON THE DAY OF THE 
MEETING VIA SCHOOL MESSENGER






















